
 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/266        Date:27.05.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings of the day! 

As you know that our school has recently achieved the Qatar National School Accreditation 

(QNSA) – a significant milestone that reflects our ongoing commitment to excellence in education. 

To celebrate this significant achievement, a special celebration has been planned for the school 

staff on Monday, 2nd June 2025. In view of this, please take note of the following changes in the 

school schedule for the day: 

  Student Dispersal Timings: 

• Bus Students: 12:55 p.m. 

• Private Transport Students: 12:50 p.m. 

(Students dispersal will happen  from designated classrooms & venues. The respective 

Homeroom Teachers will keep you informed.) 

  School Office Timings: 

• The school office will remain open until 1:00 p.m. only and will be closed thereafter. 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation as we celebrate this joyous occasion with 

our team. 

 
 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
 
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better place to 
live. 
 


